
 
Congratulations to 
James and Tilly who are 
our school ambassadors 
for this academic year.  
We are sure you will do a  
tremendous job! 

Individual Photos will be  
on Thursday 25th  
September from 8.45am 
onwards. 

Hometime Collection   
Unless you have got your  
dog with you, please  
make sure that you  
actually come into the  
front garden to receive  
your child at the end of the  
day.  This is to ensure that 
children and parents can see  
each other before we release the 
children and to avoid confusion 
at the end of the school day.  It 
will also reduce the congestion at 
the school entrance and 
overcrowding on the pavements 
immediately outside of the school 
entrance.  Thank you! 

And finally…Year 5 and 6 Residential  Today, parents of pupils in Willow Class (Y5/6) will 
receive a letter regarding next summers residential visit.  As you are aware, we alternate 
between Marrick Priory Outdoor Education Centre and a city destination.  
Next summer we will be visiting Manchester for three days and two 
nights.  This is a brilliant opportunity for our older children to experience 
city life and all the rich cultural experiences that living in a large city can 
offer.   

Summerbridge Primary School 

19th September 2025 

11 Sep - 
Individual 
Photos - 
New Date 
TBC 

1 Oct - New 
Starters 
Parents 
Evening 

24 Oct - 
Break up 

3 Nov - Back 
to school 

This half term our whole school topic is: ‘Rulers and Society’

https://darleyandsummerbridge.co.uk/safeguarding/

